
 
       February 21, 2012 

 

Jaclyn A. Brilling 

Secretary 

New York State Public 

Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York  12223-1350 

 

RE:  Pabst Water Company, Inc. 

 

Dear Secretary Brilling, 

 

Attached please find Fourth Revised Leaf No. 12 and Second Revised Leaf No. 5 of PSC 

No. 3 – Water for Pabst Water Company, Inc. (the “Company”) to be effective July 1, 

2012.  Also attached is a new Statement, Statement No. 2, which establishes an escrow 

account to fund necessary upgrades which current rates do not support and also has an 

effective date of July 1, 2012.  

 

The proposed tariff leaf will increase the typical residential customer’s annual charge 

from $463.20 to $530.97 per year.  This proposed change is a correction to the value 

stated in our November 4, 2011 letter to you.   

 

The Company asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to: 

 

Frank W. Radigan  

Hudson River Energy Group 

237 Schoolhouse Road 

Albany, NY  12203 

(518) 452-2585 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Pabst Water Company, Inc. 

By:  Frank W. Radigan 

 

Received: 02/21/2012


